
Request for Comments on Two Draft Task Force Reports 

 

The following draft documents are being provided for review and comment prior to the June 23rd Task 

Force meeting: 

• Spokane River Regional Toxics Task Force Evaluation of PCBs in Spokane River Redband Trout 

• Spokane River Regional Toxics Task Force Evaluation of PCBs in Spokane River Artificial Bottom 

Fill Material 

The findings from this work have been largely presented (as preliminary) at prior Task Force and TTWG 

meetings. These reports serve as final documentation now that data validation has been completed.  

There is no request at this time to have these documents approved as final at this meeting. There is, 

however, a request that any questions or comments on the document be provided by the June 23 

meeting, which will allow us to address them during the current biennium.  

 


